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NNNeeewwwsssllleeetttttteeerrr  8th september 2014 

 
On Thursday this week at 2.45 in the hall our guitar teacher will be playing a 
demonstration on the guitar for the children. If you might be interested in your child 
learning to play the guitar, you are welcome to come along and listen!  

 
 

NEw term arrangements 
Our teaching of PE and sport moves onwards and upwards this term with the inclusion of specialist 
sports tuition to enhance our PE programme. On Tuesdays, children in Frogmore and Boswiddle will 
have an hour of outdoor sports tuition from qualified sports coaches supported by the class teacher 
and on Wednesdays the children in Truthan and Trevella will also have an hour’s coaching. The focus of 
these sessions will change throughout the year to reflect the sporting calendar and our school’s 
priorities, and we will be starting this half term with rugby skills.  
It is important that all full time children therefore have their PE kit in school and a pair of 
correctly fitting trainers or plimsolls at school so that they can take part. Please can we ask that 
your child’s PE kit is clearly named, as otherwise it all looks very similar!   
Remember that sports hoodies with your child’s name on the back may be purchased from our uniform 
suppliers Keywear in Truro. If your child is in receipt of pupil premium funding, we can fund the 
purchase of these please ask for details at the office.   
In order not to disturb Boswiddle’s outside learning in the mornings, please could we request 
that parents collecting Nursery children at lunchtime don’t arrive until 11.55. Thank you! We 
will unlock the access gate from the car park at this time.  

SCHOOL KITCHENS  
I am pleased to report that our kitchen ovens are once again in operation so school meals will 
be served to the publicised menu from tomorrow onwards. Thank you for bearing with us!   
Could we also ask please that lunchboxes / lunchbags in Frogmore class are named for our 
information, as we had fun and games identifying packed lunches today!     

Welcome to the new term!  
It has been lovely to welcome back all the children today, and to say hello to some new faces. We 
welcome Mrs Williams teaching in the Nursery Class and the following children:  
Nursery: Lucia, Robyn, Jago, Florence, Max, Alex, Ilana, Theo, Ryley, Chloe, Olivia, James, Tommy, Lola 
–Rose,  
Reception: Bradley, Jayden, Zoe, Sam, Joshua, Thakia,  
Year 1: Amelia-May 


